
Year 6: Skills Showcase Knowledge Mat
Subject Specific Vocabulary Information Important Knowledge

social media
Web based technology to share 
ideas, thoughts and information.

❑ I know how to design an 

electronic product

multimedia

Multimedia is use of a computer to 
present and combine text, 
graphics, audio and video with 
links and tools that let the user 
navigate, interact, create and 
communicate. 

❑ I know how to use and 

debug a program

(N) Etiquette
The correct or acceptable way of 
using the internet.

bug
A mistake or error in the code, 
stopping the program from working 
as intended. 

❑ I know how to use CAD to 

design a product

computer 
code

A set of instructions written in 
programming language, to tell a 
computer what to do.

❑ I know how to create a 

website

CAD
Computer-aided design software 

used to create graphics, diagrams 

or other visuals.

electrical
components

The parts that make up an 
electrical device or product with 
processing capabilities. 

❑ I know how to create and 

edit a video

image rights
The picture or image belongs to 
someone or a company. ❑ I know how the 

techniques used in 

advertising a product
selection
(programming)

Where an algorithm or program 
branches off.  It allows the 
computer to change what it does, 
depending on the information 
received. 


